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October 10, 2019

The Honorable Rod Dembowski

Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
COURTHOUSE

Dear Councilmember Dembowski,

This letter transmits a motion to acknowledge the Metropolitan King County Council's receipt of the

King County Sheriffs Office report on community engagement efforts to prevent and reduce gang
violence and participation. The attached report and motion is in compliance with the 2019-2020
Biennial Budget Ordinance 18835, Section 21, Proviso 6.

Thank you for your consideration of this motion.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Chief Troy Olmsted at 206-263-2527.

Sincerely,

Mitzi G. Johanknecht
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Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council
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Clifton Curry, Lead Staff, Law and Justice Committee

Nick Bowman, Analyst


